
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – November 2023 

Hi BDTHC members, 

We made it thru another year!   
  
Our club members only fall picnic and hunt was 
a great success.  There were 13 members 
present with 11 members participating  in the 
hunt. 
  
The food was good as always!  We would like to 
thank the Goss's for their hospitality and Sheryl 
for doing the cooking!  They always go above 

and beyond the call of duty for the club. 
  
Don't forget that dues are due and payable at a meeting or to George Walko. 
Nominations for officers will be had at the Christmas party which will be held on 
December 11,2023 from 2:30pm till 6:30pm at the Grotto Pizza,  hope to see you 
all there.  Address is 337 Wyoming Mall Road,  Wilkes-Barre Township, Wyoming 
Valley Mall.   
  
The hours for our meetings were changed to 2pm at our usual meeting place. 
Seems like very few are taking advantage of the earlier hours as only 6 members 
showed up for the November meeting!  Not enough to conduct club business. 
You must be present to vote and dues must be paid for 2024. 
  
Due to the Christmas party being held as our December meeting voting for 
officers will take place at the January meeting.  Meeting is January 8,2024 at our  
usual meeting place in the basement of the Forty Fort Municipal Building. All 
upcoming business will be voted on at the meeting,  So try to attend so we can 
continue to function. 
  
Finds of the Month:  Mike Mazur-----? 
  
We will figure out what to do for the attendance drawing at the January meeting. 
  
That is all for now.  

President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


